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Subject: 

 
SB 1506 – Relating to Oregon Wounded Warrior Parking Permits 

 
 
SB 1506 creates a “Oregon Wounded Warrior” parking permit for veterans with a service-
related total disability of at least 50 percent, who received a discharge or release under 
other than dishonorable conditions. The wounded warrior permit would allow the holder 
to park for free in metered and time-limited public parking spaces.  
 
SB 1506 takes effect upon passage. The Oregon Department of Transportation is required 
to begin issuing the new permits on January 1, 2019.  
 
The measure is anticipated to have a minimal fiscal impact.  
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that SB 1506 be moved to the Ways and Means Full Committee. 
  

MOTION:  I move SB 1506 to the Full Committee with a do pass recommendation.  
(VOTE) 
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Full Committee: ____________________________________ 
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